
From: Owen Brown 
To: lsohc mailbox 
Subject: Invasive Carp Barrier 
Date: Monday, March 25, 2024 8:35:29 AM 

Dear LSOHC members, 

I want to communicate my strong support for the bubble barrier at Lock and Dam 5. 
This a bioacoustic fish fence looks like a great alternative to destroying the aquatic ecology of 
Minnesota:  spend a few million dollars now, or annually, ten million in the future.  Please approve it, 
please have it erected as soon as possible! 

As ever, 

Owen Brown 

-- 
Owen Brown 
Minneapolis, Minnesota 
owen23rd@gmail.com 
owenbrownartist.com 

mailto:owen23rd@gmail.com
mailto:lsohc@lsohc.leg.mn
mailto:owen23rd@gmail.com
http://owenbrownartist.com/

